
 
 

Homework Spring Term 2 

As we are now focussing on our SATS preparations, I 

will be sending home a weekly maths and English 

based piece of homework for you to complete. The 

English work will be based on grammar, punctuation 

and spelling.  

Maths will be things we have worked on in class and 

needs a little more practise.  

Weekly spellings will still need to be completed too.  

 


